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DECEMBER 2013 UPDATE:

It's been very quiet around here for over a year. We know that. The hard disk failure and a shift
in concentration toward school and busy schedules for everyone all around has kept me, and
everyone involved in the show, away from it. 

We're coming back in January 2014. We will be taping on December 15 with Kat as co-host on
our first show back, and we plan for more tapings through the end of December. We look
forward to bringing you new shows and content in the near future. 

Stick with us and stay tuned! Happy Holidays!
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